[image: image1.jpg]RAINBOW CONTINUUM

N

Oregon State

UNIVERSITY

Mailing Address
Rainbow Continuum

149 Memorial Union Center
Corvallis, OR 97331-1610

Telephone

541.737.6360

Email

rcosu@oregonstate.edu

Web

http://oregonstate.edu/groups/rcosu





January 25, 2008
The Rainbow Continuum at Oregon State University is pleased to announce the 2006 Queer Pride Celebration, titled “The Queer Agenda: Justice for All,” occurring May 15th-19th, 2006.  The goals of the celebration are to increase campus awareness of the many facets of the LGBT community and to celebrate the accomplishments and leaders of the LGBT community at Oregon State University.

The 2006 Queer Pride Planning Committee is working on over thirty programs encompassing topics as diverse as queer Muslim identity, gender variance, an LGBT film festival and programming around being an ally to the community.  You’ll find a list of programs for Pride Week attached to this letter.  We’ll also be hosting traditional programs like the Drag Show, an opening BBQ serving hundreds of meals to get the word out about the celebration, and the “Building Community” Awards Ceremony that honors individuals who make a difference within the LGBT community at OSU.
To make this happen, the Rainbow Continuum is asking for your support as a cosponsor of the week.  Attached to this letter is a list of tentative costs associated with major programs during Queer Pride Week, programs which we hope to receive co-sponsorship.  All contributions are important, and there are several ways you can support the celebration: your organization may wish to directly assist with the fees for a speaker, band, or advertising costs; provide in-kind donations; or provide other contributions.  The estimated costs for the celebration are $7,500, of which $6,700 has been identified at this time.

If you would like to discuss co-sponsorship, or have additional questions about the 2006 Queer Pride Celebration, please contact us as soon as possible.
We look forward to co-sponsoring this important event with you, and appreciate your support in making Oregon State a great place for LGBT students, staff, and faculty.

Sincerely,

Contact Information
